






December 2018

Dear Parents,

Year 3/4 Christmas Parties Thursday 20th December

Your child’s class will be having a Christmas Party on the afternoon of Thursday 20th December and on that day only your child can come to school in party clothes.  Please ensure that their clothing is appropriate for both indoors and outdoors, no thin strappy clothing or shoes please as the children will be outside at playtime and lunchtime.

We all share in making the party tea so could boys please bring savoury goodies (crisps, sandwiches, sausage rolls, samosas, bhajis etc.) and girls bring sweet items (cakes, biscuits, etc.).  Drinks will be provided by the school.

If your child has a restricted diet please send their food in a named container.  Could all parents be sure that no nuts are sent as we have children with life-threatening allergic responses.

Children will be ready to go home at the normal time of 3.30 p.m.

Yours sincerely,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr. K. Wheeler
Head teacher 


